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Welcome to Year 3! 

 

We hope that your child is looking forward to moving into KS2 and Year 3 in September.  We wanted to 

let you know of a few things that would hopefully make the transition easier for your child and yourself.  

There is also a chance to meet with us on Tuesday 16th July at 6.00 pm. 

 

The children will have been issued with some transition activities for Year 3, which they can complete 

over the summer holidays, to bring back in September. 

 

The children will be given spellings and tables to practise each week, usually on a Tuesday; they will be 

tested on these each Monday.  They will record their tables in their Reading Records and spellings in a 

separate book.  We ask that they make sure they have these books in school on a Tuesday. 

 

PE will be timetabled on a Tuesday afternoon and a Friday morning.  The children will need to make sure 

that they have appropriate outdoor (tracksuit bottoms, top and trainers) and indoor kit (navy blue shorts, 

indoor shoes) on both of these days. 

 

Fruit is available to buy every morning and afternoon break at 30p a piece.  Apples, bananas and melon 

are usually on sale.  You can also provide your child with fruit to eat during break time. 

 

If your child would like to bring a filled, named water bottle to school they can refill it during break and 

lunchtimes. 

 

The Year 3 cloakrooms are very small so we please ask that your child brings an appropriately sized bag 

with their belongings. 

 

We also recommend providing your child with an art shirt to protect their clothes during messy activities. 

 

Your child is welcome to bring in their own small pencil case with labelled stationery. 

 

The first topic that we will be focusing on will be the Rainforest, in particular the Amazon Rainforest. 

 

If there is anything at all that you would like to discuss, please feel free to contact the Year 3 team. 

 

We look forward to working with you during the next academic year! 

 

The Year 3 Team 

 

Miss Welbourne, Mrs Parkinson, Mrs Patrick and Mrs Lee 


